
NEWSLETTER 
A message from the  

Principal 
Dates for Your 

DIARY 
 

28th March  

Academy closed to children. Staff training day. 

 

1st April 

Year 3 Egyptian Day  

 

4th April  

Final entry day for egg  decorations  

 

7th April  

Father Chris Easter Assembly  - children only 

Chocolate Bingo (time  2.35pm in the hall) 

 

11th April 

Last day of term. Academy closes for 2 weeks 

 

28th April 

Academy opens for the summer term 

 

29th April  

Y4 One Day Creative Visit 

 

29th April  

To be confirmed—Y5 Middleport Pottery Trip 

 

30th April 

Coffee afternoon PEGIS 

 

1st May 

Coffee morning 

 

5th May 

Bank holiday, May Day —Academy closed 

 

12th May 

Year Six SATs week begins 

 

15th May 

Coffee morning 
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Please join us for Easter Bingo on 

Monday 7th April.  

Chocolate prizes! 
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Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Mrs Lewis, 

who is our Assistant Principal.  Our Deputy Safe-

guarding Lead is Mrs Bloor, the Principal and Mrs 

Eptlett and Mrs Williams, who are our Additional 

Designated Safeguarding Leads.  If you have any 

concerns, please speak to one of the team. 

 

The Prevent Duty  

If you are ever worried that someone that you know 

is being radicalised, please visit www.actearly.uk or 

speak to a member of the senior leadership team.  

Meet Mrs Niemczyk 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Executive Trust Principal 
Mrs Niemczyk was previously the Vice Principal, be-
fore becoming Principal at Sun Academy, Bradwell.  

She now works as an Executive Trust Principal sup-
porting Star and all of the other ATT primary acade-
mies.  

Following your feedback in the parent survey, we be 
inviting Mrs Niemczyk to some of our parent events. 
Mrs Niemczyk is very knowledgeable about SEND, 
Early Years, Phonics and assessment. 

 

 



 

 

 

3 Star Newsletter  

 

Academy Lunch Menus 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We can now provide access to the Collins online 

reading books. Please see the help guide on Dojo 

and follow this link to login: 

Login - Collins Hub  

Online Reading Books 

 

Make Reading Fun!  

Click on the link  to get more from reading with your child 

with the help of videos designed to put the fun back into 

reading. Make reading fun with Chase Bank | Words for Life  

Are you looking for places to visit?  

Click the link for Stoke “Speaks Out” 

recommendations: Places to visit | Stoke Speaks Out  

Click the links to find out more:  

Stoke-on-Trent | National Literacy Trust  

Stoke Reads | Stoke Speaks Out  

https://www.collinshub.co.uk/login/
https://wordsforlife.org.uk/activities/make-reading-fun-with-chase-bank/
https://www.stokespeaks.org/places-to-visit
https://literacytrust.org.uk/communities/stoke/
https://www.stokespeaks.org/stoke-reads
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              March in Pictures! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘Hands on Club’ have been very busy planting! 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To the families, 
who celebrated: 



 

 

There is currently to the way that we do our behaviour treat. 
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Breakfast Club 

We are delighted that so many children are 

accessing breakfast club. Should you require 

breakfast club and your children are not cur-

rently attending, please enquire at the office 

to see if places are available.  

From 7.30—8 am, breakfast club is charged at 

£1.  

From 8—8.30am, it is free. 

All children MUST be booked in online. 

If you have a suggestion for what you would like 

included in our newsletter, please send a Dojo 

message or contact the office. We welcome feed-

back. Please message the school office. 

We are excited to be taking part in the Stoke on Trent 

centenary camerations. More information will follow 

shortly. 

 

 

Year 5 & 6 football club has 

moved to Thursday. 

Year 5 & 6 football club with 

Mr Nicholls & Mr Haley. 


